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Well, we have had a very interesting couple of weeks!  Thanks to everyone for 

your amazing support throughout both our S48 Religious Education Inspection 

and our OFSTED inspection.  It will be several weeks before we receive the 

reports confirming our judgements and I will share these with you when they 

arrive.   Needless to say, I am incredibly proud of our pupils, staff and families.  

 

 

Year 1 celebrate St. Patrick 

 

Thank you to Year 1 for their wonderful Saint. Patrick’s Day assembly.  Our 

brilliant staff and children managed to plan, practise and deliver the class’ very 

first assembly in the middle of an OFSTED inspection – now that is something 

to be very proud of! 

 

 

Coffee Morning 

Thank you to those who attended our coffee morning on Friday.  It was lovely to 

chat with you all.  You were all so incredibly kind, recognising the hard work of 
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the staff and confirming what a wonderful school community we have at St. 

Kentigern’s. 

    

 

St. Patrick’s Day Singalong! 

The event that both staff and children love!  Singing and laughter could be 

heard across the school as we sang our firm favourites – there might even have 

been some dancing……. 
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CAFOD Big Walk 

Each year during the period of Lent, children at St. Kentigern’s raise funds for 

CAFOD. During RE lessons, the children have learnt about the important work 

CAFOD does throughout the world to help those in need. This year the children 

will take part in CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk campaign to help people fight global 

poverty. The children will take part in a sponsored the week 

beginning 18th March. Please can any sponsor forms be returned to your class 

by next Friday.   Charles from CAFOD held a whole school assembly to share 

with the children the impact their fundraising has, globally. 
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World Book Day 

 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our World Book Day event.  The children 

were incredibly eager to share what their word was and to put it in a sentence! 
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Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

 

Boy’s Sing! 

 

Miss O’Reilly and 10 boys from our choir attended the Boys Sing! Workshop at 

Halle St Peter’s last week. They sang with a group of other schools to learn 3 

new songs! They had a marvellous time singing in other languages. 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
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Caritas in Action Award 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to Joaquin for the 

unfailing kindness, care and consideration he shows to his friends. This is a 

wonderful way of demonstrating the Catholic Social Teaching principle of Family 

and Community. 

 

 

 

 

Right of the week 

 

Article 22 Refugee Children 

Children who move from their home country to another country as refugees 

(because it was not safe for them to stay there) should get help and protection 

and have the same rights as children born in that country. 

               

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

Hello, I hope everyone is well and enjoying Lent. Our journey of Lent can at 

times seem very slow and trying, then all of a sudden, we are at the 5th Sunday 

of Lent and looking towards Easter. This is true for us all, in school, at home and 

definitely in church. Yet Sunday, the 5th Sunday of lent, was also March 17th. 

Not only when the great United played the lowly Liverpool, but it was the 

wonderful feast of St Patrick’s Day. A saint born over 1600 years ago still has 

so much to teach us about our faith. Our Faith in God is our love of every 

aspect of God’s creation. All around us, every day …… 

St Patrick’s prayer …. 

“Christ with me, Christ before me, Christ behind me, Christ in me, Christ 
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beneath me, Christ above me, Christ on my right, Christ on my left. I arise 

today through the mighty strength of the Lord of Creation. Amen. 

In school, I know the children have done so much to represent the face of Our 

Blessed Lord through the name of St Kentigern, our wonderful school 

family.   The example of the great Saints teaches us how to try to live like the 

greatest saints. A lesson being taught every day in our school in every subject. 

Have a peaceful weekend. 

St Kentigern, pray for us. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


